Sandra Wilson

From: O.P.M. Limited [ofpm @earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 9:51 AM
To: Sandra Wilson

Subject: SUPPORT

Hello, Mrs. Wilson. As a retired veteran, there is concern and a desire for the passing
of the HJR 16 bill. As a SDVOSB very disappointing that a new bill is needed to enforce
legislation already passed. It demonstrates that those who make up the minority, in the
business arena, are quickly forgotten. Therefore, we urge the passage of this bill so that
gratitude can be shown to those who sacrificed for this country.
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